
   

 

 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To:  Jennie Stapp    To: Montana State Library 

State Librarian     Network Advisory Council 
 

From:  Sarah McHugh, Director  From:  Montana State Library OCLC Cost Share 
 Statewide Library Resources   Task Force 
  

Date:  January 10, 2014 
 
Re: Recommendation from the OCLC Cost Share Formula Task Force 

The OCLC Cost Share Task Force recommends that the State Library adopt a new cost share formula for 
the statewide OCLC Group Services contract, to begin with the FY2015 enrollment period.  The details of 
and additional information about this new formula are described in the attached document.   
Enrollment fees under this new formula are shown in the attached spreadsheet. 

 

 


